
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE"^^® 
8/11/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07763-20251

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 9:29 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL RATE HIKE 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 9:26 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL RATE HIKE 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: JAMIE Caston <¡bcaston59@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:32 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL RATE HIKE 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Sirs: 
I have lived and invested in Florida for over 40 years. I have raised my family here. We have worked hard to 
make this state a good and equitable place to live. THE REQUESTED RATE HIKE BY FPL, is the passing on 
of expense burdens of special interest groups who are not serving the community but themselves. The job 
impact they represent to our communities are minimal but they wish us to bear their financial burden. The same 
special interests are converting, not sharing, land use with the needed agricultural industry of this state. Do not 
approve the requested rate hikes but put the burden back on industries that are driving the upgrade demands. 

Jamie L. Caston 
13500 Se 34 th St. 
Okeechobee. FL 34974 
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